
May 3, 2024  

Fifth Grade News   
Mrs. Semon and Mrs. Hanrahan  

  

 
DATES TO REMEMBER:  
 

• May 16 – Talent Show 1:30 
• May 17- Field Day 1:00 Dismissal – No extended care 

Kindergarten through 8th grade will be dismissing at 1:00 pm.  Extended 
Care will not be available.  Additionally, the Café is closed on Field 
Day.  All students will need to bring a lunch and drink from home. 

• May 24 – Last Day 1:00 Dismissal – No extended care 
 

 

WE ARE LEARNING:  
 

RELIGION:  We will explore Ch. 22, Jesus Sends the Apostles, next week. Students will take a 

quiz over Ch. 21-22 on Tuesday, May 14th. 

 

MATH:     We are continuing to work on pre-algebra with expressions containing one and two 
variables.  We will also work on graphing points on a coordinate plane.  We will have our last 
DMR quiz on Friday, May 10th.  We will continue time tests until May 17th.  IXL lessons V1 and 
V2 are due on Monday, May 6th.  
 
LANGUAGE ARTS- We had a few more narrative writings to share this week and completed 
some spring writing prompts. We started discussing the topic of plagiarism, the various types, 
and how to avoid it when writing. We will start back up with Simple Solutions next week. 
 
SCIENCE – Students will continue working on our final science research project for the school 

year.  Be sure to ask your child which animal he/she selected to research and where in the world 

they will have to go to observe this animal in its habitat. 

 SOCIAL STUDIES – Students wrapped up American Revolution projects this week and we 

shared these in class. We will focus on Unit 6 next week and start discussing the question of 



how to govern our new nation. Reminder: There is only ONE date left to take the states and 

capitals test: Thursday, May 9. 

  
READING – 5th grade will continue to read Bridge to Terabithia. We will discuss alternate titles, 

context of passage, drawing inferences, identifying the lesson of the text, establishing what will 

most likely happen next, foreshadowing, and character feelings. There will be a quiz on Tuesday, 

May 14 over Bridge to Terabithia. 

 

REMINDERS:  

Students are only permitted to bring water to school! There have been a few incidents in fifth 

grade recently and we’d like to send a reminder. Thank you.  

All library books are due by Friday, May 3rd. Students will not be able to check books out after 

this day but are strongly encouraged to continue turning in any lost/overdue items. 
All non-uniform passes expire at the end of this school year.  New non-uniform passes will be 
issued next school year.  Students can use up all their passes for the remainder of this school 
year (expect on Wednesdays).  Please remember:  Non-uniform passes are used for 
jeans/sweatpants and top.  Please remember, pajamas are not approved attire for non-uniform 
passes.  Students may only wear pajamas to school on designated pajama days or with a special 
pajama day pass. 
 
 

Contact us:  

Mrs. Michelle Semon (Math and Science) – msemon@saintmatt.org  
Mrs. Jenny Hanrahan (Language Arts and Social Studies) – jhanrahan@saintmatt.org  
Mrs. Jeanna Greene (Religion) – jgreene@saintmatt.org  
Mrs. Megan Rathz (Reading) – mrathz@saintmatt.org  
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